
 

 

             December 1, 2022 

 
             Dear Triadelphia Church Family, 

We are approaching the end of our evangelistic series, and I am so grateful for Pastors 

Rick and Jim, our evangelistic team and for your prayers and support during these 
meetings. We know God’s Holy Spirit has been present because of those coming to 
learn more about Jesus. I share with you a text that encourages me and gives me hope 

in what God will do.   

 “But to you who fear My name, 

The Sun of Righteousness shall arise  
with healing in His wings….” 

Malachi 4:2 (NKJV) 

 
When and how He will do this, I do not know, but I do know that He promised, and He 

will somehow bring it to fruition. What kind of healing are you needing? Is it physical, 
spiritual, or emotional? I know Jesus is still the same today as when He was on earth 
and healed all who approached Him to “touch His hem.” Will you come to Him today? 

~ Pastor Sam 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Announcements 
* The EVANGELISTIC MEETINGS conclude this Friday and Sabbath.  

Friday (7:00 PM) and Sabbath (11:00 AM). 
We give praise to God for those who have made a decision for baptism! 

* Thank You to the entire Prophecies of Hope Team for the hours of help provided 
– the speakers, the greeters, the AV team and those helping with the children. You 
have been amazing!  

* Fellowship Potluck this week is under the direction of Susan’s Team 1 – haystacks!  
Bring your food to serve at least three guests as well as your family. 

* Triadelphia Business Meeting for all members  

this Sabbath, December 3, at 7:00 PM via Zoom. 

*   Please keep our building project in your prayers.  

* Triadelphia’s Adopt-A-Family Project begins this Sabbath, 
December 3. We have adopted FOUR families. Gift tags will be on the 

trees in the sanctuary this Sabbath. Take one, two, or more – your 
choice. You have two weeks to get your gift(s) and return them (wrapped 
& with a new ID tag), by Sabbath, December 17, when we will gather 

together all the gifts and distribute them that afternoon to the four 
families. Volunteer drivers are needed for that afternoon.   

The Word of the Day 

“…If I only touch His garment, I will be made well.”  

Matthew 9:21 (ESV) 

 



 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
December 17 – Annual Christmas Party and Caroling in the neighborhood 

In 2023 
March 24-26 – Marriage Enrichment Weekend at Hotel Madison, Harrisonburg, VA 

                “A Lifestyle of Love” by Pastor Ralph and Joni Henderson 

                  Details and registration forms will be distributed soon. 
 
 

Our Weekly Calendar 
 Tuesday night Bible study with the Klingbeils at 6:30 PM 

 Wednesday night Bible study with the Williams – begins again next Wednesday  
 Friday night prayer meeting is at 7:00 PM, using SS Link   
 Sabbath morning  Sabbath School, 9:30 AM - 10:35 AM 

 Family Life in the Sanctuary, 10:40 AM 
 Worship in the Sanctuary, 11:00 AM 

 

 

 

 

The Bascom family (including Gramkows and Wahlens)  

expresses heartfelt thanks and gratitude 

to the Triadelphia Church 

for the support, care, and prayers 

during Maurice Bascom’s illness and recent passing.  

Your messages, cards, flowers, 

memorial service assistance 

and wonderful reception after the service 

were a soothing balm in this difficult time.  

You have been God’s hands and feet and we are blessed. 

Thank you.  

https://zoom.us/j/%25252095675416215?pwd=U0VDejJibzZub3dNczJKTmY0Y0xXQT09

